
Customs Scam Alert 

18 March 2025 – SARS has received reports about individuals fraudulently posing as SARS 
Customs officials, requesting payments to release detained parcels. This is a scam. The public 
is advised to refrain from engaging with these calls, and not to divulge any personal information, 
codes, or make any payments. Kindly report any suspected scams to the police and SARS 
immediately. 

Learn more about the latest scams on the Scams and Phishing webpage and report new scams 
to phishing@sars.gov.za. 

 

https://www.sars.gov.za/targeting-tax-crime/scams-and-phishing/
https://www.sars.gov.za/latest-news/new-scam-with-blockchain-wallet-link/phishing@sars.gov.za

